
Changes to cashless parking in the county 
 
JustPark is the new official cashless parking provider for council-owned parking spaces 
across Herefordshire.  
 
Parking sessions can be booked via the JustPark app. This is available on iOS and Android 
which is free to download.  
 
Payment through the JustPark website and via calling a local rate number - 01432 805339, 
is also available, ensuring residents can pay using their preferred method.  
 
Those who frequently choose to pay for parking via app should download the JustPark app 
as soon as they can, and only from their official app store. 
 
There will be no change in pricing for cashless parking, and motorists should be assured that 
their parking may also still be paid for by cash and with cards. 
 
“Cllr Barry Durkin, Cabinet Member for Roads and Regulatory Services at Herefordshire 
Council, said: "We are pleased to partner with JustPark. Their seamless offering, exceptional 
customer service, and innovative approach will deliver immediate benefits for Herefordshire 
residents and our many visitors. This partnership reflects our commitment to improving 
parking services across the county.” 
 
Jonathan Hampson, Chief Commercial Officer at JustPark, added: “We look forward to 
working with Herefordshire Council to deliver a reliable, secure, and user-focused parking 
solution. Our priority is a smooth switchover, followed by delivering high satisfaction rates. 
JustPark is on a mission to make parking easier, more accessible, and more affordable for 
everyone across Herefordshire.” 
 
In addition to using JustPark in Herefordshire, those using the JustPark app and website 
also gain access to JustPark’s nationwide marketplace of pre-bookable spaces, ideal if 
traveling further afield.   
 
For more information on JustPark, visit www.justpark.com  
 
To find out more about parking in Herefordshire, please visit the parking pages of our 
website. 

 
 
 
 


